
 
From: charlescockrell@yahoo.com [mailto:charlescockrell@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 11:08 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject:  
 
  
As a shareholder of Peoples Bank of Mendenhall, Ms., a small community bank, I am 
very displeased that the FDIC is considering allowing the small banks to bear so much of 
the burden for the large banks, which were the ones at fault.  I, as well I'm sure, as all 
Community Bank stockholders across the United States, would very much appreciate 
your reconsideration in this matter.   
Thank you very much, 
Charles Cockrell 
 


